
                                    


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

THE JOSH GIBSON FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES UPDATED SCHEDULE  
FOR NEGRO LEAGUE CENTENNIAL EVENTS


Pittsburgh PA, August 18, 2020 – As part of its continued efforts surrounding the Negro 
Leagues Centennial Anniversary, The Josh Gibson Foundation announced today an updated 
schedule of events to celebrates the centennial of the historic formation of Negro League 
Baseball in America.


“This year marks the 100th Anniversary of Negro Leagues Baseball, but due to COVID-19, The 
Josh Gibson Foundation has decided to postpone all Negro League Centennial Events until 
2021,” said Sean Gibson, Executive Director of Josh Gibson Foundation.


Below is the tentative schedule of events: 


o June 25 – 27, 2021: Josh Gibson Negro Leagues Youth Classic Tournament

o Friday, October 29, 2021: Centennial Symposium

o Saturday, October 30, 2021: Josh Gibson Foundation Gala


ABOUT THE JOSH GIBSON FOUNDATION

The Josh Gibson Foundation believes in the endless possibilities for potential in today's youth. 
By providing academic and athletic programs that foster leadership and scholarship, the skills 
necessary for tomorrow's successes are created today. Our goal is to carry on the legacy of 
greatness and accomplishment embodied by Josh Gibson, by developing programs that help 
children of every level of ability reach their potential, and to create opportunities that set The 
Josh Gibson Foundation apart from other organizations and provides value for our communities. 
To learn more, please visit www.joshgibson.org
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